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12th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
Ofsted Inspection 14th and 15th March 2017: 

 
Attached to this letter is the Ofsted Report following our recent inspection. This report will be 
available on the Ofsted website from Monday 15th May 2017. 
 
The judgements made in the report are disappointing. We were aware of a dip in our Statutory 
Assessment Test results at the end of Key Stage 2 in 2015, however, the school met the national 
standards in 2014 and 2016 and we weren’t expecting to be judged as inadequate. Ofsted 
inspections are increasingly outcomes driven. Following the results in 2015 we have been working 
even harder to improve the outcomes for pupils. Ofsted have agreed that; 

 leaders (including governors) demonstrate the capacity to improve  

 current action plans will support the school moving forward. 
 
The report highlights the many strengths of the school (please see the reverse of this letter for some 
examples), as well as outlining the areas that we need to develop. We urge you to read the report in 
full to recognise the many positives which match the ethos for education that we value as a school. 
 
It is obviously very disappointing for all members of the school community that the outcome of the 
inspection has concluded the school rating is inadequate. All staff in school are committed to providing 
the best education for the children of Blaby Stokes C of E Primary School. We value that, as quoted in 
the report ‘the overwhelming majority of parents are highly supportive of the school’ and we would 
like to thank parents/carers who provided their views to the inspectors and who were so supportive 
during a very challenging two days for us.  
 
We would like to say we are incredibly proud of our pupils whose behaviour and attitudes were 
remarked on so positively by the inspectors - these comments were shared with pupils at a whole 
school assembly the day after the inspection. 
 
To give you an opportunity to discuss any concerns you may have regarding the report and the 
progress that we are already making to improve the school, we would like to invite you to a meeting 
on Tuesday 16th May at 7.30 p.m. in Stokes Hall. This meeting is for adults only; children should not 
attend. We will be talking to children about the report over the next few weeks to explain the 
outcomes and gather their views about ways forward. 
 
Please be assured that everyone in school is working hard to address the key issues that have been 
raised in order to create the very best learning environment we can for your children. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs D Kallquist       Mrs Z Warner 
Headteacher      Chair of Governors 
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